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May 17, 2021 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 

 

Hello, Cavan is unfortunately in suspect outbreak.  The staff PCR result from last week was 

positive.  The residents have had a PCR swab completed and we have received negative results for 

all of the residents.   The residents will have a second PCR completed at day 7 following the 

exposure.    

The residents are on isolation precautions, having their meals in their rooms and the required PPE 

is face mask, eye protection and gown.    

Staff who worked will also have a PCR completed as a precaution.     

The other home areas can continue with ‘normal’ activities and have no additional precautions.  

 

Be well and stay safe, 

Janet Morris 

President and CEO 


